
Chair Neron, Vice Chairs McIntire and Dobson, and Members of the Committee, 
 
For the record, my name is Lora Moye, and I am the McMinnville OSEA Chapter 90 President. 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to testify on HB 3357 today. 
 
As President of my union, I have connected with many classified staff about their struggles to 
report incidents and injuries incurred by students in the workplace. Currently, our school district 
refuses to allow us to use paper reporting and has instead made their own completely 
disconnected Google Drives at each school for the purpose of collecting reports. The only 
people who have backend access to this Drive to see all uploads are school principals and that 
Drive is where the reports stay. Unsurprisingly, there is never any follow-up after submitting a 
report. 
 
HB 3357 would give every school in our district access to one reporting system where injuries 
would be documented. It’s my hope that in passing this legislation, that it holds school districts 
accountable to addressing these incidents and preventing their occurrence in the future.  
 
Thank you again for the opportunity to testify in support of HB 3357. I urge an aye vote on this 
bill. 
 
Sincerely, 
Lora Moye 
McMinnville OSEA Chapter 90 President 


